
9. RUBBISH FREE PARKS

The Board considered a report seeking its comments on a report to be submitted to the Parks,
Gardens and Waterways Committee regarding the rubbish free parks proposal.

The Board decided that the rubbish free parks project in the Council’s regional parks be supported in
Port Hills Reserve, the only park involved within the Board’s area.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


